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I oppose this bill. The single two-lane, shoulderless road that gives access to the 

area to be annexed cannot support the proposed development for the area. The city 

does not plan on improving the road in any capacity until significant development has 

already occurred. Therefore, the proposal will do the opposite of what the 

"emergency" declares it is trying to solve. That is, it will reduce safety and 

consequently peace for all residents impacted. Listen to the people instead of 

placating special interests. 


